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Bathgate West Nursery School,
[image: image3.wmf] 63 Millburn Road

Bathgate EH48 2AF

Telephone & Fax - 01506 652004

e-mail – wlbathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk
Acting Head Teacher: Mrs Lesley Dunbar
Dear Parents/Carers

Our intake of new children for this session continues, and all the children are settling well. Our returning children have been such great helpers in showing their new friends around the nursery.
Nursery Learning

This session we are using a consultative planning approach to engage the children further in planning their learning.  We are using a ‘floorbook’ to help us record all the great learning that is taking place.  The floorbook can be found on the unit to the right of the coat pegs, please feel free to have a look.  Our blog is a great place to find out what has been happening in nursery and can be a great stimulus to discuss things with your child.  Please take a look at https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/NurseryNatter/.  We would love for people to comment on our posts and to share any learning the children have been doing at home.  Through our consultation with the children we have had some super learning looking at potatoes, onto measuring and into construction and stories with The Three Little Pigs.  It would be great to hear from you anything that your child is interested in or things they have spoken about at home linking to their nursery learning.  Please speak to a member of the nursery team to share your child’s learning.
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As it gets colder please can all children have warm waterproof jackets and sweatshirts or jumpers for outdoor play and activities.  Please remember that all jackets, sweatshirts and gym shoes should be named.  It also helps if children come to nursery in shoes that they can take off and put on themselves – velcro straps and wellies are great. No laces please! (
Online Learner’s Journeys
If your child is in a group piloting the new online Learner’s Journeys you should have received an email letting you know it is active, if you have not received this please speak to Mrs Leamy.
Breastfeeding Friendly

Bathgate West is a breast feeding friendly nursery.  If at any time you need a comfortable space to feed your baby please speak to Mrs Leamy and she will be happy to help. If you would like to read our Breastfeeding policy please speak to Mrs Leamy.
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Adventure Ted

Our Adventure Ted is going to go on his travels soon. Adventure Ted is a great nursery/home link encouraging children to share their experiences with others.  On a rota basis, every child will have the opportunity to take Adventure Ted home with them.  When he returns to nursery, during your child’s group time they will share their adventure with the rest of their group.
Snack Time
To keep you up to date our snack time in the afternoon is now from 1.30pm, this is to let you know so you can support your child if they had previously enjoyed snack at the start of nursery last session.

Lending Library
Our Lending Library will begin again after the October holiday. Children will have an opportunity to choose a book to bring home and read.  For children to take part in we request a £6.00 one off payment when they start nursery in order to replenish our book stocks.  Each child will then receive a Bathgate West book bag.
End of Session Collection
Please can we remind parents that collection for our morning session is between 11.00am and 11.12am and afternoon/full day session is between 3.35pm and 4.00pm.  These are the times the nursery door will be ‘manned’,  if you need to collect your child earlier please let Mrs Leamy know.
Change of clothes
Please can children bring a change of clothes, just in case! A bag can be bought daily or clothes placed in their tray.  Could we also ask for donations of spare clothes, especially trousers – our bank is running low.
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Once again, we are asking the children to bring items of non-perishable food, eg tins, packets of biscuits, etc, to be distributed to the elderly people in Bathgate. We consider this a special act of giving and these important people in our local community always appreciate it. Any donations should be brought to the nursery by Friday 21st October and put into our harvest box in the entrance area, ready for distribution after the October break.
Halloween

A ‘Halloween party’ is planned for both groups on Wednesday, 26th October.  The children can dress up for this (nothing too scary or masks please – just in case other children get frightened!)
Parent Council

The Parent Council’s meeting was held on Thursday 1st September. Minutes of the meeting are available from Balbardie PS’ office and a reminder that all parents can attend Parent Council meetings.  Dates of future meetings are noted on the annual parent/carer calendar.

Christmas Fair/Fundraising

For a number of years Bathgate West has had it’s own Christmas Fair.  This session we are going to do things differently and join Balbardie taking a stall at their Christmas Fair.  The date of the fair is Saturday, 26th November and the fair will be in the morning, pop the date in your diary now, it is great fun.  We are aiming to have a raffle and chocolate/bottle tombola.  We will be collecting donations nearer the time but just in case you have things you want to put aside now bear us in mind. 

Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Fri, 7th October
	Last Day for Rag Bag Collection

	Fri, 14th October
	Last day of nursery before October break 

	Mon, 17th Oct to Mon, 24th Oct
	Nursery Closed for October break

	Tue, 25th October
	All children resume

	Wed, 26th October
	All sessions
	Halloween Parties

	Thurs, 17th October
	Children in Need Day – Dress Spotty 

	Sat, 26th November
	Christmas Fair at Balbardie Primary School


